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I am way late, I know!!!! I really don’t know where the time 
went?  I couldn’t believe I didn’t do the January Newsletter 
yet!  So, here I am….Many of us spent a good deal of our 
time following the transition within the office of the Presi-
dency!  This whole process makes our country so unique and 
special.  I chose a few pictures at key moments of the inaugu-
ral process. Good thing we have a big screen TV! 
 
Following this, I chose some pictures of the other members of 
our family to entertain you plus a recent wildlife picture on the 
lake in back.  During the month, much time was spent getting 
ready for our trip to the Western Caribbean, including medical 
appointments and activities within Lakeside.  Our cruise to the 
Caribbean will be in the February Newsletter. 

A New Year and a New President 

2017 & the 45th President of the  US 

The picture above is Minnie’s daily nap schedule with Gracie 
feeling forced to follow.  Above this is a picture of our resident 
Great Blue Heron on the left side and about 10 feet to the 
right, our resident white Egret.  It is unusual to find them so 
close together. 


